Kelseyville Business Association
Board of Directors
Meeting Minutes 
8-21-23
President Fritz brought meeting to order at 5:15 as some members were confused about location.  In attendance were Max Angeleri, Weston Seifert, Rick White and Helen Finch.
Minutes were read and approved with the elimination of one paragraph regarding pests.
Mark B. reported via email that there were no significant changes to this month’s finances.
Diane Fore reported via email that there were four renewals and no new members.
Neither Christi White nor Trena Pauly were available to provide committee reports.
It was determined that more garbage cans are necessary for the street dances.  Max is looking into possible monthly pickup on third Friday by the county.
Upcoming events are all on track.  Christi would like to start CITC meetings in Sept.
Mark Lipps has resigned his place on the board.  Brad White has agreed to fill said position
New signs promoting our public wifi will go to print and be placed strategically around downtown businesses.
Fritz would like to see KBA provide funding for repavement of parking lot behind his building.
Rick is disappointed in County’s response to EV Charging Station proposal
Broken street lights are still broken…
Waiting on report from Brad regarding stairs for stage 
Helen Finch has notes from meetings with Block Captains and Entry Desk volunteers from Baconfest.
Meeting was adjourned at 6:00pm.
	

